
 
 

Sept. 9, 2021 
 

Dear Members of the University Community 

  
As we begin another academic year at The University of Scranton, we also look back on the 
work of the Board of Trustees over what was a busy winter and spring. The challenges arising 
during those seasons revealed the depth of character of this community, through good and 
challenging times. These notes cover several regular and special 




